EBOR ACADEMY

30th September 2016

Dear Parent / Carer

| have spoken to your child today regarding their uniform. Our Academy Uniform is
outlined in the student planner (pages 6 &7).

The issues addressed include tight fitting (skin tight) trousers or legging type fabric
trousers, which are not permitted, or incorrect shoes.

If students are wearing black trousers they are required to be straight legged, slightly
flared or boot cut. Denim or skin tight trousers or legging-type fabric are not
permitted.

Shoes should be plain black. Boots, canvas type material, suede, trainers, pumps or
sandals are not permitted. As the winter months are approaching the uniform which
your child is wearing is not appropriate and may hinder their learning due to them
being cold and/or damp, if faced with inclement weather travelling to and from
school or during the school day.

| have explained that | expect this issue to be resolved as soon as possible and no
later than Monday 31°* October, after half term. | appreciate your support in the
matter. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Form
Tutor in the first instance.

Yours sincerely

Mr Galbraith
Headteacher
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